Fidelity of Georgetown

21 December 2021

From: The Fidelity Team

To:  All Fidelity of Georgetown Partners and Agents

As 2021 comes to a close, we would like to wish all of our Partners and Agents a very Merry Christmas
and Happy New Year. We appreciate the support and trust you have placed in Fidelity of Georgetown.
The U.S. Life Settlement market continued to grow in 2021 as more policyholders exercised the option
to sell their policies. This is advantageous for all of us, as our industry expects 2022 will again be a year

of increased opportunities and sales.

As we near 2022, we look forward to continuing our relationship and providing you with the best
customer service possible.
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